Moo TrEs 7

Notice to Residents

This letter is to inform the residents and Sturgeon Lake Cree
Nation Band Members, that NewGen Projects Ltd. will begin
construction on the site prep for the Child and Family Services
Temporary Modular Complex beginning September 16, 2024.

Our hours of operation will be 7 days a week during the hours of
7am to 7:00pm, continuing through until October 19, 2024.

Equipment will be mobilized Sept 16/24. Gravel haul and Clay
haul will be in progress throughout the duration of construction.
Construction signs will provide ample warning to passing traffic.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact
the site supervisor.

Thank you

Project Manager - Blake Quinney  780-618-1689
Site Supervisor - Rene Patterson 780-618-1547
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